
CHRIST CHURCH, CHILWELL, 

PCC MEETING SUMMARY 
7.30pm, Thursday 18th January 2018 

Discerning a vision 

There will be five prayer meetings, a PCC away day and a meeting of house 
group leaders in the next few weeks.  Andy is also receiving training in 
mission action planning.  Andy is aiming to present a draft vision for our 
church’s future at the APCM in March. 

Youth work 

As we say goodbye to Sky, responsibility for youth work is being handed 
over to individuals within the church.  Pathfinders and Inspire need more 
helpers to keep functioning.  If you can help, please speak to Andy. 

New curate 

A new curate, Michael Forsyth, along with his wife and daughter will be 
starting at Christ Church in July.  Michael is a former RAF logistics officer. 

Church fabric 

In the large hall, trolleys to store tables and chairs in the new cupboard are 
being purchased.  In the small hall, blinds will be fitted and the use of 
acoustic tiles to dampen noise is being investigated.  The main church 
boiler is unreliable and spare parts are scarce.  Quotes are being obtained 
for a replacement. 

Safeguarding and data protection 

New policies on safeguarding vulnerable adults and children were 
approved.  New data protection laws come into effect in May.  Gary 
Stephenson is reviewing how our current practice may need to change. 

Finances 

The church had a deficit of £58k in 2017.  The forecast for 2018 shows an 
estimated deficit of £21k.  We currently have reserves of £84k, the 
equivalent of 15 weeks expenditure. 
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